
IRB Statement

Our retrospective study, titled, 'Critical Care Management and ICU Outcomes following
Cytoreductive Surgery vrith Hyperthernric Intaperitoneal Chemotherapy' was reviewed and

approved by the Institutional ReviewBoard Committoe ofthe Icahn School of Medicine at

Mount Sinai"New York.
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